
 

 

 

 

What are your next steps in parish 

ministry? Are you being called to be a 

catechist, or discerning another area 

of ministry?   Something Greater could 

help you to hear more of what God 

has for YOU! 

Something Greater 

(Matt 12:6) has a 

vision for every 

person in our 

Archdiocese to 

encounter Christ 

and be formed in 

their Faith. In 8 

Gospel-centered 

sessions, participants 

are presented with 

the foundational 

truths of the 

Catholic Faith, 

encouraging a 

deeper discipleship, 

to discern the call 

God has for them as 

‘true missionary 

disciples. 

 

The Archdiocese of Birmingham: Registered Charity 234216 

Starting 

7.15pm Wednesday 10th Sept   (for an 

Introductory session and then 8 course 

sessions) 

Venue 

St Mary Immaculate, Warwick, CV34 6AB 

To Register 

Contact    canon.david.hartley@rcaob.org.uk 

For more information 

Use QR code or link 

https://banburyandwarwick-

catholicdeanery.org.uk/soemthing-greater/ 
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